
 

 

Re: UNC Modification Proposal 0210 “Implementation of DNPC03 (LDZ System 
Charges - Capacity/Commodity Split and Interruptible Discounts), the 

Alignment of Failure to Interrupt Charges and the Alignment of the IFA Charge” 
 

 

Dear Julian 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment upon this Modification Proposal, as the Proposer I can 

confirm that we are fully supportive of its implementation.  

 

We are aware that a few issues have been raised in Representations that have been published 

today.  We intend to take the opportunity to consider the points that have been raised and we will 

respond to these separately, we will ask the Joint Office to publish the response and for it to be 

considered by the Authority if necessary. 

 

 

 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Simon Trivella 

Commercial Analyst 

Wales & West Utilities 

Julian Majdanski 

Joint Office of Gas Transporters 

31 Homer Road 

Solihull 
B91 3LT 

20
th
 May 2008 

 


